

475 N. Martingale Road, Suite 600 Schaumburg, IL 60173 847.706.3500 tel 847.706.3599 fax www.SOA.org

2018 SOA Membership Dues

November 14, 2017

Dear SOA Member:

I am honored to serve as your president, and I look forward to working with you to shape the future of the actuarial profession. Maintaining the relevance of our profession is an important issue, and one we will address through international growth, collaboration with other actuarial organizations, and the expansion of actuarial opportunities.

The SOA Board recently approved the 2018 Strategic Initiatives, which include projects involving InsurTech, education in international markets, and much more. We continue to call upon our 2017-2021 Strategic Plan in helping guide our decision making and next steps in serving you – our members – along with candidates and other key stakeholders. Through your membership you can increase your skills and your level of engagement with the SOA. There are many opportunities for networking, mentorship and volunteering.

To help support all of these efforts the SOA Board approved a dues increase of \$15 more for ASAs and \$30 more for FSAs. Your member dues help support the SOA's mission and vision, from our efforts with education, research, and much more in advancing the actuarial profession. Thank you for your support and I encourage you to continue your SOA membership. Pay your membership dues with our online payment process. Dues are payable by Jan. 1, 2018. For information about dues click here.

Now is an excellent time to also join or renew your membership to the many different professional interest sections. If you're already a member of a section, consider joining two or more in learning about other interest areas and networking with other actuaries.

If you have any questions please contact SOA Customer Service by email or call 888.697.3900.

Regards,

Mike Lombardi, FSA, CERA, FCIA, MAAA President Society of Actuaries